From: Ryan Teschner

To:

Cc:

Subject: Letter to Ministry of the Solicitor General re Review of Use of Force Model
Date: Thursday, January 7, 2021 10:11:35 AM

Attachments: use of force model advocacy - letter to SOLGEN - 2021.01.05 final.pdf

As part of the implementation of the Toronto Police Service’s Board's 81 recommendations
for police reform, we recently wrote to the Minister with respect to a request for a review of
the provincial Use of Force model. Please see our correspondence to the Minister,
attached for your information and, as you see appropriate, for your Boards.

All the best, and | look forward to all of our continued collaboration.
Regards,

RYAN TESCHNER
Executive Director & Chief of Staff

Toronto Police Services Board

40 College Street | 7t Floor | Toronto, Ontario M5G 2J3
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This e-mail (including any attachments) may contain PRIVILEGED and CONFIDENTIAL
INFORMATION only for use of the Addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient of this
e-mail or the employee or agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are
hereby notified that any dissemination or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you
have received this e- mail in error, please immediately notify me by telephone or e-mail to
arrange for the return or destruction of this document. Thank you.




